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The current Users’ Committee was appointed on 23rd April 2018 for a period of three years. 
However, the Chairman of the Committee, Magistrate Denis Montebello, resigned during the 
first meeting of 2019. 

The Kamra tal-Periti raised matter of a lack of Chairmanship, and hence the lack of meetings 
of the Committee with both the Planning Auhority and Minister Ian Borg a number of times 
during the year. 

Dr Edward Woods was recently appointed Chairman, and the second meeting for 2019 was 
held on the 11th November. During this meeting, the Committee reviewed the works that had 
been carried out in 2018, and an agenda set for the coming months. 

There is therefore nothing of substance to report at for this year. 


